
 

 

 

 

 

Dearest my lovely 1D students, 

 I hope this letter finds you all smiling and ready for a wonderful day! I would like 

to take a moment to share how incredibly proud I am of each one of you: Eunice, 

Cynthia, Michael, Natalie, Loki, Selena, Charmaine, Aiden, Holly, Kason, Jessie, Mike, 

Max, Bell, Kyle, Cindy, Christian, Harry, and Arana. 

 As we start our journey together in this school year, I want you to remember how 

special you all are. Every day, you bring your unique talents and creativity into our 

classroom. Whether it's through your drawings, your answers during discussions, or 

the kindness you show to one another, you are all shining stars! 

 Learning is an adventure, and sometimes it can be challenging. But remember, 

challenges are opportunities to grow and learn even more. If you ever feel stuck or 

unsure, don’t hesitate to ask for help. Your teachers and friends are all here to 

support you! 

 I encourage you to keep being curious, to ask questions, and to try new things. 

Each of you has something amazing to share with the world, and I can’t wait to see 

how you grow this year. 

 Let’s make this year full of fun, learning, and friendship. Keep shining bright, and 

remember: you are all capable of achieving great things! 

 

                     Loves,  

Miss Lo☺ 


